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Partnership Agreement Details
● Staff seeks approval to enter into a 1 yr. agreement with the Air District 

to provide technical assistance and guidance to District staff in support 
of two key programs; AB 617; Climate Action Plans

● The District will fund MTC $300k in FY 20/21
● MTC will provide staffing support and other technical resources in 

support of District staff
● Builds upon previous efforts by staff to establish better collaboration 

around data and mapping at both agencies



Key Goals
Provide Data Collection, Analysis, 
and Reporting Support for AB 617

Support and Enhance the District’s 
Climate Action Plan VMT Data 
Portal

Share staff expertise on the use of 
data across both organizations



Key Benefits
Establish a Strong Data Sharing 
Partnership between the District and 
MTC

Build a community of practice around 
the collection, standardization, 
discovery and dissemination of data

Research opportunities for continued 
collaboration; Software license & 
subscription sharing, Combined 
Training programs, Mobility Data/ 
“Big Data”

Better Data Stewardship (DS)



Questions?

Key Staff Contacts:

Kearey Smith (MTC) 
Assistant Director, Data & 
Visualization Regional Planning 
Program ksmith@bayareametro.gov

Phil Martien, PhD (Air District) 
Director, Assessment, Inventory, 
and Modeling Division 
pmartien@baaqmd.gov




